
  

The new Mill Manager of LongLuc Pulp 
and Paper Company, Don Porter, 

arrived at Terrace Bay with his family on Saturday July 17th. 
With the arrival of Mr. Porter, it will be of interest to all to note that he assumes 

his new responsibilities with a background of 20 years experience in the Kimberly-Clark 
organization, 

Donald C. Porter was born at Anoka, Minnesota - 20 miles north of Minneapolis on the 
Mississippi River. His parents were of English descent. He attended public school at Eau 
Claire and LaCrosse, Wisconsin, and completed High School at LaCrosse. In 1928 Don Porter 
graduated from Marquette University as a Chemical Engineer with the degree of Ch. E. 
Following graduation he immediately joined Kimberly-Clark Corporation and spent his first 
three years with the organization at Niagara, Wisconsin. By 1936 he had risen to Sulphite 
Superintendent at the Kimberly, Wisconsin mill of Kimberly-Clark and by 1941 was Pulp Mill 
Superintendent of Groundwood and Sulphite in the some mill. 

In 1944 Don moved to the Staff Pulp Department at Kimberly-Clark!'s Head Office in 
Neenah, Wisconsin and by 1947 was Assistant Chief Mill Manager under Fred Seaborne, a position 
which he held until his transfer to Terrace Bay. 

In 1931 Don Porter married Harriette Krieckhaus at Minneapolis. The Porters have three 
children: Jane - 11, Lynn ~ 8, and Ann - 6, 

Don's chief hobbies are fishing and hunting - preferably duck hunting. When asked for 
any comments he would like to make concerning his arrival here Don Porter stated thet he 
and his family were very much impressed with the community and certainly expected to thorough- 
ly enjoy living at Terrace Bay. The Porters are residing at 189 Laurier Avenue, 

We teke this opportunity of cordially welcoming our new Mill Manager and his family to 
our community. 

D. C, PORTER, NEW MILL MANAGER, NOW AT TERRACE BAY 
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REGISTRATION OF DOGS By-Law #17 requires that all dogs shall be licensed on or before 
March 3lst, of each year, 

A penalty of $25.00, exclusive of costs may be imposed for a breach of any of the 
provisions of this By-Law. On or after August lst, the Police Department will be asked to 
check on all dogs not registered and tagged. Owners of dogs not so licensed are requested 
to do so at the Town Office. 

W. F. Strutt, Secretary-Treasurer, 
The Corporation of The Improvement District of Terrace Bay. 
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POWER OFF SUNDAY Please be advised that the Hydro-Electric Power Commission find it 
necessary to turn off the POWER, in the North Camp, South Camp and in the 

Townsite on Sunday, July 25th, weather permitting, from 8:30 to 11:30 a.m, and from 1:30 to 
4:30 p.m. i W. F. Strutt, Secretary-Treasurer, 

The Corporation of The Improvement District of Terrace Bay. 

o~O0-o 

IT COULD HAPPEN AT TERRACE BAY Last week, a flash bushfire seriously threatened the 
townsite of Pine Portage, just 75 miles away, where a new 

power praject is under construction. Before 300 workmen and 13 bulldozers had brought the 
fire under control, it had spread to within half a mile of the settlement. It is reported 
that a slight increase in the wind at the time would have brought devastating results to a 
greater part of the project. 

We should all learn a lesson from the fact that the fire is believed to have been started 
by a lighted match carelessly thrown away by a workman.


